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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D.C. 20555

NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5
EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
ADDITIONAL INFCRMATION - BULLETINS & ORDERS TASK FORCE

Gentlemen:

On August 17, 1979, Mr. T. D. Keenan, Chairman of the General
Electric BWR Owners Group on Bulletins and Orders transmitted to the
Commission NEDE-24708, "Additional Information Required for NRC Staff
Generic Report on BWR Reactors.” This report responds to the short-term
generic information request of the Bulletins and Orders Task Force. A
later revision will include the remainder of the information, which is
required to be provided by November 16, 1979. Please include NEDE-24708
on Dockets 50-321 and 50-366.

very truly vours,
R. J. Kelly
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